
HANDSWORTH
NEWS

BRANCHING OUT, GROWING TALL
HAND IN HAND, ONE AND ALL

We did it!  We made it!  We are able to welcome all children back on 
Monday and we are thrilled!  We are so excited to have all our children 
back in school, however, we want to be able to remain in school so it is 
vital we continue to do everything we can, follow the rules and 
guidelines -we all have a part to play.  We know there will be challenges 
as we continue to navigate our way through, and we also know some 
children may need extra support.  Remember to complete this form if 
you would like to make us aware of any issues that may need 
addressing. Support for your child.  It may be worth showing the children 
the videos which are linked to the right, just click on the pictures.  These 
will help our children become familiar with school again.

It is important for us to get back in school and ready to continue with 
their learning.  We are kicking off next week with Science Space week!  
Thank you for everything you have done over the past weeks, I think we 
are a super team!  Parents, staff, governors and children all working 
together, we should all be proud!  

Please remember 1st April is no longer an inset day and children will be in 
school as normal on that day.

Please see a recap of key messages for return to school on the next 
page of this newsletter, you can read the letter here.  You can also see 
information regarding our RSE consultation on page 3 of this newsletter. 

Today we say goodbye to our Kitchen Manager, Mrs Day, who is moving 
to a larger school, thank you Karen for everything you have done over 
the last 18 years.  We will all miss you very much.  You have been a 
valued and special member of the Handsworth community.  We 
welcome Theresa Macbeth will be taking over as the cook supervisor 
from Monday. 

We wish you all an enjoyable and restful weekend. 

Mrs Nairne

Click Feel Good Friday to 
see a video we took in 

September.  Click below to 
see another video of our 

school. 

https://www.handsworthprimary.org.uk/MAP.aspx?pid=News_en-GB&aid=ny_305658443_85757441
https://www.handsworthprimary.org.uk/MAP.aspx?pid=News_en-GB&aid=ny_305658443_85757441
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfXoYvBJPB2eQouLGHMA_PByhKcoFPknZF-KvFoLJAY1KOvRw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://handsworthprimary.org.uk/MAP.aspx?pid=COVID-19Info_en-GB&aid=nn_320254782_85757441
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-E26bfU3wkClvaTMaHkXnSZdThr23dcX/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-E26bfU3wkClvaTMaHkXnSZdThr23dcX/view?usp=sharing


Thank you Mrs Day for everything 
you have done for the children 
and staff over the last 18 years.  
We will all miss you.  We wish you 
well in your new school.  Please 
come back and visit us and keep 
in touch.  



Please keep to 
the one way 
system around 
school!
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LILY 1IL

EYFS KS2KS1

GIOVANNI RAO

TEDDY 1MJLEO RHH

ALBERT 2KC

FLORENCE 2MW

LUCAS 3FB

AIDA 3LB

JAMES R 4BD

ROBERTA 4SN

RONI 5TC

OLIVIA 5JG

ARYESHAH 6RT

DANIYA 6SM

WB: 8TH FEB

The purpose of Star of the Week  is for us to have the 
opportunity to celebrate every child in our community 
specifically. We encourage everyone to celebrate what is 
wonderful about that child. Children do not need to do 
anything to earn Star of the Week – each child deserves it and 
they will each get a turn.

If your child is Star of the Week we encourage you to ask them 
to repeat to you some of the positive statements their 
classmates and teachers make about them and add your 
own! 


